
Office of the Principal 
Krishnagar Government College 

Krishnagar, Nadia 
 
 

NOTICE 
23.09.2025 

 
This is to inform all concerned that the physical verification of documents for 

the U.G. and P.G. admission 2025-26, scheduled for 24th and 25th September 2025, 

has been postponed till further notice. This is done in accordance with the notification 

Memo No. 699-HED-17014(99)/186/2025-CS SEC issued by the Deputy Secretary, 

Govt. of West Bengal, on 23rd September 2025. The revised dates for the physical 

verification will be notified shortly. 
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